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14th April, 1964.

The Botanical Bomreh Institute
D;;rtunt of Agricultural '!oohnioal Services,
Yermeulen 3t.,
eoseese S« Afriea,

P

Dear Br, Schlieben,
Boweis volubles,

Thank yu for your letter of 23xd
Maroch. Ve have delayed replying in anticipation
of the arrival of the mtom As these have not
yet arrived we are becoming concomd that
m{lhau gone astray. Would you be good enough to
us the air line and despatch number so we ocan
make enquiries from this end.

Kind regards,
Yours sincerely,




